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PROJECT INFORMATION 

 SAFD would like to acquire 3.0 acres for the purpose of building a replacement Fire Station 24 
o Property ready for purchase is 1.83 acres at $1,000,000 
o SAFD is considering the purchase of 0.20 to 0.50 of an acre of the adjacent property 

 Appraisal pending as of 12/22/2017 
 Owner would consider selling 

 Part of 2017-2022 Bond Program 
o Budgeted amount for project $10,000,000 

 Proposed location is approximately 0.55 of a mile from existing station 
o Does not impact 5 minute response time based on study of current location 

 Planning Commission:  1/10/2018 

 City Council:  1/18/2018 
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